
Bible Foundation News 
PO Box 908 Newberg, OR 97132 USA (503) 538-4897   www.bf.org   bf@bf.org 
 

 

February 5, 2024 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

 When God is at work, everyone can get 

involved, if they want to. He inspired all Scripture 

so we can know Him and seek His righteousness. 

He will help us not sin if we acknowledge it and 

ask for His help. Bible Foundation has helped get 

Scripture into hands and hearts since 1987. Many 

thousands of individuals and ministries gather, 

transport, and distribute Bible materials.  

 One of the many ministries we 

help with Bible materials is in India. 

They have residential and training 

programs. They recently graduated 345 

students from their Skills Training 

Institute. Through their work, people 

are coming to Christ and lives are being 

transformed. God is at work through 

people, using HIS WORD. 

 Another ministry we help in the USA has a webcasting ministry around the world and 

mails Bible materials. One pastor in Uganda wrote to them saying he gave a study Bible to a 

police officer and it would be used for devotions at the police station and they were so 

excited. 

 Four pastors we have been working with in Ghana West Africa have a shipping agent 

in the USA and we have been able to provide a lot of Bible materials. They have seen many 

hundreds of people come to faith in Christ and the people have been learning skills and 

establishing businesses and creating jobs, to the glory of God. 

 We keep seeking God for wisdom to understand His word and how to please Him 

more and doing what we can with what we have and encourage everyone to do the same. 

God keeps blessing.  We recently received a donation of $6,000.00 for Bibles and postage. 

What an incredible blessing. Rejoice with us that God’s word will go forth around the world. 

 

Jerry with Bible Foundation 
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